
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

March


2024

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by March 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Reminder: Please make all checks payable to REACH.  The bank is starting to threaten to send them back 
so we would really appreciate it if you would correct your bill pay checks to simply say, REACH.  Adding 
your account number also helps us to process your checks more efficiently as well.     And Thank You!

We have been very blessed to hear from many of our sponsors who were told their children had 
moved away from Omega School.  Many have chosen new younger kids who are presently unsponsored at 
Omega.  All monies are sent to Omega School and distributed among all the children, but it is such a 
blessing for a child to be connected with a family here, and know they are being loved and cared for by 
their overseas family. When they leave school and go into the world, these children have an education, but 
also carry with them the gift that their lives were invested in by American friends. They are impacted and 
thankful to God for your kindness.  We, here also appreciate your grace and understanding as we go 
through this process which became especially difficult during the lockdowns. We are so grateful that so 
many have responded positively and supported Omega and their children as they continue their audit.  This 
is God’s ministry & His School. We desire to honestly and lovingly administrate it as He leads & directs us. 

PASTOR MOSES WAMBULIRA, D.O.B. FEBRUARY 15, 1979


Dear Friends Overseas,

I send you many Christian greetings from Uganda. I am, by the names, called Pastor Moses Wambulira, married to Jemimah Mirembe. Eight months 
ago, God blessed us with our adorable son, John Caleb Wambulira.. In the month of August, 2024 we will be celebrating our second year 
anniversary in marriage. I thank you all for your kind support which we receive through Bishop Fred Tumwebaze as we were organizing for our 
wedding. I am delighted to share with you that I am ministering in Omega Christian Prayer Centre – Isiri, since its inception, which was established in 
September of 2000 under the leadership of our Bishop Tumwebaze. This Church currently has fifty two (52) active adults and many young children. 
We are steadily growing in faith and ministry. Every year we witness God adding to our church new souls and we participate by baptizing them in the 
name of Jesus Christ. In our Church we have an evangelism program, youth ministry, widows and orphans program, door to door evangelism, and 
Sunday School Ministry. We do all the above by faith and with some challenges. But God has been making us move from one step to another. We 
humbly request that you include us in your working prayers, we deeply seek God to enable us to have a permanent church building and a scooter to 
ease our movement and evangelism program. May the Almighty God be with you as you remember us in prayers. Allow me end here for now 
wishing you the best in all things you do. God bless you all and Shalom !

Pastor Moses Wambulaira
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